On Fri, Nov 9, 2012 at 9:00 AM, Adam Carros <Adam.Carros@kcrg.com> wrote:
That was Stacey Christensen with the office of University Relations.

Adam Carros

News Director - KCRG

501 Second Ave. SE
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401
(319) 368-8604

Adam.Carros@kcrg.com

From: Mary Desoto [mailto:cathy.desoto@uni.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 6:20 PM
To: Adam Carros

Subject: Re: Errors of Fact and Omission

Thanks for your note.
Who told you | was not available for comment?
-CD

On Wednesday, November 7, 2012, Adam Carros wrote:
Cathy,

We will not be issuing a public apology or correction for this story and stand by our reporting.
However, KCRG would be interested in hearing your side of this story on camera if you are ever
interested and available. We earlier attempted to contact you through the proper University
channels but were told you were not available for comment. It sounds like you feel the University
leadership threw you under the bus and we would be interested in sharing your side of that story.



